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Rejoice in the Lord always. I will say it again: Rejoice! Philippians 4:4 
 

 SPLS Chapel 4/7/2021 
This link contains our weekly chapel service led by Mr. Marquardt this week. 

 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK AT ST. PHILIP’S      
 

Sunday, April 11  WORSHIP 10:30AM 
 

Monday, April 12  Virtual Student Food & Materials Pickup 1PM-4PM 
 

 
Mask Reminder: Please remember, we expect everyone entering our building  

to wear a mask. Students please remember to bring your mask to school!! 
 

Check out the website at www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com for more details on events, newsletters, 

bulletins, calendars and pictures as well as email addresses for all staff. 
  

 
 

St. Philip’s Lutheran Church     

Everyone is invited to attend our Sunday worship services at 10:30AM.   

Masks are required.  We practice social distancing as well.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XpYNV6qiiOAp6wal_ycA_u6vUiwSoUMv/view?usp=sharing
http://www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com/


  

 

PROGRESS REPORTS/MISSING WORK 

Progress reports for in-person students will be sent home with your child on 

Wednesday of each week.  Questions or concerns please contact your child’s 

teacher directly.   

VIRTUAL STUDENTS CAN ACCESS THEIR PROGRESS REPORT ONLINE AT: 

https://wels.powerschool.com/public/home.html 

 

 

A FEW REMINDERS FOR PARENTS/STUDENTS 

 

Parents - Please make sure to wait until you are given the “Thumbs Up” signal 

before pulling away from school when dropping off your children in the morning.  

 

Students – Please remember to charge your Chromebook/tablet each night.   

 

Students – Masks need to be worn at all times (except for eating lunch) and 

should be covering your nose.  This applies to outside, at dismissal, as well.  

 

Students – Cell Phones should not be brought to school.  If you do bring a  

Cell phone to school it must be turned in upon entering the school building.      

 

GENERAL SCHOOL CONTACT INFORMATION 

Principal     Jason Schapekahm  414-659-4688 (cell) 

School Office     Barb Allard   414-659-4788 (cell) 

Pastor of St. Philip’s          Raymond Kimbrough 414-263-1373 

Dean of Students/Counselor Jessica Martinez  414-449-1401 

8 Grade Teacher    Fred Luehring    414-698-6146 

7 Grade Teacher   John Marquardt  414-704-7932 

6 Grade Teacher   Grace Marquardt  832-773-0476 

5 Grade Teacher   Kelly Wardell   262-364-8199 

4 Grade Teacher   Emma Schneck  907-602-3668  

3 Grade Teacher   Timothy Babinec   608-797-7089   

2 Grade Teacher   Nicole Cottman  302-528-0237 

1 Grade Teacher          Sarah Enstad   763-772-5332 

Kindergarten & Preschool  Amanda Berg  507-829-7267 
 



  

 

 

https://cfut.org/enroll-in-summer-school-2021/ 

After clicking the above link, scroll down on the page, choose  

St. Philip’s, then click on ENROLL! 
 

https://cfut.org/enroll-in-summer-school-2021/


  

Health Reminders 

A student who has the following symptoms should stay home: 

 A temperature above 100.4 F, 

 sore throat, 

 a new, uncontrolled cough that causes difficulty in breathing, 

 diarrhea, vomiting, or abdominal pain, 

 new onset of severe headache, especially accompanied by a fever, 

 loss of taste and/or smell. 

 

These symptoms may not be indicative of COVID; however, the student should stay 

home for at least two days and be fever-free without fever-reducing medication for  

24 hours and receive clearance from the school office to return.   

 

Word of Mouth Promoting 

School families are St. Philip’s best promoters. If you know of someone looking for 

Christian education for their child, please have them contact Mr. Schapekahm 

at 414-659-4688 or Mrs. Allard at 414-263-7614 for more information about  

St. Philip’s Lutheran School.   

 

If you refer a new family and they enroll and stay at St. Philip’s for the first quarter 

of our next school year, you will receive a thank-you of $100. Ask about our new 

family referral program.   

 

 

Email and/or Phone Update 

As a reminder, if you have changed your email or phone number in recent 

months, please update our office staff. SPLS sends many emails and texts 

notifying you of upcoming events and/or reminders. Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The WLHS family would like to welcome you to the Viking Explorers Summer Camps. Our offerings 

are designed to give you a chance to grow and experience a wide variety of activities and 

interests in a Christian setting. If you have any questions about our camps, you can contact the 

camp director (contact information is listed on each camp’s page). Additionally, you can 

contact coordinator Mr. Blair Schaper at 414-453-4567 ext 1326 or at blair.schaper@wlhs.org. 

 

Questions about registration for camps can be directed to WLHS Central Office at 414-453-4567. 

We look forward to seeing you at Wisconsin Lutheran High School this summer! 

 

CLICK HERE to go to our online page. 

https://wlhs.myschoolapp.com/app/pushpage/TrackPushPageEmail?s=768&snd=dce4f572-ebca-4ed4-9e59-91b57c38da3b&url=0BC61006759208B9D0B7A5BC07E79DA4B261D4B04E2352376007687EA7A9AED62C55BC422DBE1CF05C9EC136ECEC9B48E6409E911317874BD1EC0207551D9AD5BE37E5C53FC78DAEEC05332B22BBC9A5454F34A56396FFD98C6CE2DB81A3A63B&lbl=Health+Reminders&bl=%2fpodium%2fpush%2fdefault.aspx%3fs%3d768%26i%3d395269%26snd%3ddce4f572-ebca-4ed4-9e59-91b57c38da3b
mailto:blair.schaper@wlhs.org
http://wlhs.org/explorers


  

 

 
April Birthday’s  

Gianna Dibella  April 3rd   Amonie Reyes   April 4th  
Mr. Schapekahm  April 6th   Mrs. Marquardt  April 7th   
Oliver Schapekahm April 13th   William Phommarat  April 16th  
Mr. Marv   April 27th   Jakari Butler   April 27th  
Ellis Duer   April 28th  

 
 

 
 

2021-2022 School Year Enrollment Process 
St. Philip’s third open enrollment period will be from April 1–20, 2021.   

We enrolled more than 80 students during the first two enrollment periods.   

DO NOT DELAY – ENROLL during this next open enrollment to be assured of a seat for 

the 2021-2022 school year.  

New students may also enroll at this time. All parents must sign-up on-line and then 

wait for an email from DPI with instructions on how to complete your child or children’s 

enrollment at St. Philip’s Lutheran School.  

 
St. Philip’s is also participating in the Wisconsin Choice program  

for families living outside of the city of Milwaukee. Open enrollment for that 

program runs from February 1, 2021 until Thursday, April 15, 2021.  
 

https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/ 
 

ENROLL FOR 2020-2021  
DON’T DELAY – OPEN ENROLLMENT ENDS APRIL 20, 2021. 
If you have questions or need more information please contact  

Mr. Schapekahm at 414-659-4688 or Mrs. Allard at 414-659-4788.  
 

https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/

